
Tewkesbury Heritage & Tourist Information Centre 
 Tel. 01684 855040

1-17th Cheltenham Music Festival  www.cheltenhamfestivals.com/music

2nd-3rd 
9.00am- 
6.00pm 

The Cotswold Show & Food Festival, Cirencestor  www.cotswoldshow.co.uk

3rd Sudeley Castle- Tudor Twist-an audience with Elizabeth I 01242 602308 www.sudeleycastle.co.uk

5th
6.00pm-
8.00pm

Croome Park- Brown's gardens of the NT Talk  www.nationaltrust.org.uk/croome

5th 7.00pm
Historical Guided walk of Tewkesbury. Meet at Abbey Gates (opposite Bell Hotel) Tewkesbury. Adults £4, 
children £1

7th 7.30pm 2 hour guided walking tour of Tewkesbury Battlefied. The Crescent, Tewkesbury 

8th-10th Evesham River Festival www.theeveshamriverfestival.uk 

8th-10th Royal Air Tattoo www.airtattoo.com  0800 1071940

9th
9.00am-
1.30pm

Farmers and Craft Market. Abbey Lawns Car Park, Gander Lane, Tewkesbruy

9th
7.00pm-
9.30pm

GWR Mid-Autumn Murder Mystery Evening and The Cheltenham Fryer 01242 621405 www.gwsr.com

9-10th Tewkesbury Medieval Festival www.tewkesburymedievalfestival.org

9th 
10.00am-
12.00pm 

Overbury Street Market. www.overbury.org

10th Guided Walking Tour of Tewkesbury Battlefield. The Fair, Tewkesbury www.tewkesbury.org.uk

10th 9th GWR Classic Bus Rally & Running Day 01242 621405 www.gswr.com

12th 7.00pm
Historical Guided walk of Tewkesbury. Meet at Abbey Gates (opposite Bell Hotel) Tewkesbury. Adults £4, 
children £1

13th-14th Brewin Dolphin Cheltenham Cricket Festival. 0117 910 8010 www.gloscricket.co.uk

14th 7.30pm 2 hour guided walking tour of Tewkesbury Battlefield. The Crescent, Tewkesbury. www.tewkesbury.org.uk

15-17th Upton Blues Festival  uptonbluesfestival.org.uk

16th Pershore River Festival  www.pershoreriverfestival.org

19th
Historical Guided walk of Tewkesbury. Meet at Abbey Gates (opposite Bell Hotel) Tewkesbury. Adults £4, 
children £1

21-6th Sept
10.00am-
4.00pm

Croome Park - Summer Trail  www.nationaltrust.org.uk/croome

22nd 
11.00am-
3.00pm

Croome Park - Plant it Activity  www.nationaltrust.org.uk/croome

23-24th GWR Summer Steam and Ale Weekend at Winchcombe and Toddington 01242 621405 www.gwsr.com

23-30th 
Three Choirs Festival at Gloucester Cathedral  01452 768928 www.gloucestercathedral.org.uk 
www.3choirs.org

25-31st 
Café René Gloucester Rhythm & Blues Festival.  Southgate St, Gloucester  01452 309340 www.caferene.
co.uk

26th 7.00pm
Historical Guided walk of Tewkesbury. Meet at Abbey Gates (opposite Bell Hotel) Tewkesbury. Adults £4, 
children £1

26th Pershore Plum Festival  01386 565373 www.pershoreplumfestival.org.uk

JULY 2016



Tewkesbury Heritage & Tourist Information Centre 
 Tel. 01684 855040

27th Sudeley Castle- Children's Wednesday-summer fun 01242 602308 www.sudeleycastle.co.uk

27th 
Childrens drop-in Workshop -Kite Making Tewkesbury Heritage Centre 01684 855040 www.
tewkesburyheritage.co.uk

29-31st GWR Heritage Diesel Weekend and Open Day 01242 621405 www.gwsr.com

29-31st Livestock Festival. Longdon nr Tewkesbury 01684 833133 www.livestocklongdon.co.uk

29-31 V W Camper & Bus Show, Eastnor Castle nr Ledbury 01531 633160 www.vwcamperandbus.com

30th 
Cooper 70th Anniversary Members Day. Prescott Hillclimb, Gotherington 01242 673136 www.prescott-
hillclimb.com

30th 
9.00am-
5.00pm

Food & Arts Street Market, High Street Tewkesbury www.visittewkesbury.info

31st 3.00pm Old Chapel Court Concert, Under the Greenwood Tree. Old Baptist Chapel, £12 01684 850112

JULY 2016



Tewkesbury Heritage & Tourist Information Centre 
 Tel. 01684 855040

2nd 7.00pm
Historical Guided walk of Tewkesbury. Meet at Abbey Gates (opposite Bell Hotel) Tewkesbury. Adults £4, 
children £1

2-3rd 
9.00am-
6.00pm 

The Cotswold Show & Food Festival, Cirencestor www.cotswoldshow.co.uk 

3rd 
Children's drop-in Workshop-Swords & Shield Tewkesbury Heritage Centre  01684 855040 www.
tewkesburyheritage.co.uk

3rd Sudeley Castle- Children's Wednesday  01242 602308 www.sudeleycastle.co.uk

4th 7.30pm 2 hour guided walking tour of Tewkesbury Battlefield. The Crescent, Tewkesbury. www.tewkesbury.org.uk

5th
11.00am-
3.00pm

Croome Park Bug Hunting plus crafts Activity www.nationaltrust.org.uk/croome

7th 7.30pm 

7th Sudeley Castle-Tudor Twist-1535-Henry VIII and Anne Boleyn  01242 602308 www.sudeleycastle.co.uk

7-11th Dinosaur Show. Eastnor Castle nr Ledbury  01531 633160 eastnorcastle.com

9th 7.00pm
Historical Guided walk of Tewkesbury. Meet at Abbey Gates (opposite Bell Hotel) Tewkesbury. Adults £4, 
children £1

10th 
Childrens drop-in Workshop -Marvellous Mosaics Tewkesbury Heritage Centre 01684 855040 www.
tewkesburyheritage.co.uk

10th Childrens Wednesday  01242 602308 www.sudeleycastle.co.uk

11-14th Lakefest. Eastnor Castle, nr Ledbury 07736 036 967 lakefest.co.uk

12th
11.00am-
3.00pm

Croome Park-Mini Beast Hotel Activity

13th Farmers and Craft Market. Abbey Lawns Car Park, Gander Lane, Tewkesbruy

13th
7.00pm-
9.30pm

GWR Mid-Autumn Murder Mystery Evening and The Cheltenham Fryer 01242 621405 www.gwsr.com

14-18th Mad Science. Eastnor Castle nr Ledbury 01531 633160 eastnorcastle.com

16th 7.00pm
Historical Guided walk of Tewkesbury. Meet at Abbey Gates (opposite Bell Hotel) Tewkesbury. Adults £4, 
children £1

17th
Childrens drop-in Workshop -Collage Dragons & Dinosaurs Tewkesbury Heritage Centre 01684 855040 
www.tewkesburyheritage.co.uk

17th Sudeley Castle-Children's Wednesday 01242 602038 www.sudeleycastle.co.uk

19th
11.00am-
3.00pm

Croome Park-Geocaching Activity  www.nationaltrust.org.uk/croome

2nd, 9th, 
16th, 23rd, 
30th

Teddy Bear Tuesdays. Normal prices apply.  01242 673136 www.gwsr.com

5-7th Vintage Sports Car Club. Prescott Hillclimb, Gotherington 01242 673136 www.prescott-hillclimb.com

20-21st Sudeley Castle- Richard III Weekend 01242 602308 www.sudeleycastle.co.uk

21st 
11.00am-
4.00pm 

Tewkesbury Classic Vehicle Festival. Tewkesbury School, Ashchurch Road 01684 850940 www.
tewkesburycvf.org

AUGUST 2016



Tewkesbury Heritage & Tourist Information Centre 
 Tel. 01684 855040

23rd 7.00pm
Historical Guided walk of Tewkesbury. Meet at Abbey Gates (opposite Bell Hotel) Tewkesbury. Adults £4, 
children £1

24th
Childrens drop-in Workshop-Felt Hand puppets Tewkesbury Heritage Centre 01684 855040 www.
tewkesburyheritage.co.uk

24th Sudeley Castle-Children's Wednesday 01242 602308 www.sudeleycastle.co.uk

26-28th 
Sunshine Music Festival. Upton Upon Severn. Tickets available at Tewkesbury TIC  01684 855040 www.
sunshinefestival.co.uk

27-29th Deerhurst Flower Festival

30th 7.00pm
Historical Guided walk of Tewkesbury. Meet at Abbey Gates (opposite Bell Hotel) Tewkesbury. Adults £4, 
children £1

AUGUST 2016



Tewkesbury Heritage & Tourist Information Centre 
 Tel. 01684 855040

3rd 
7.00pm-
9.30pm

GWR Mid-Autumn Murder Mystery Evening and The Cheltenham Fryer 01242 621405 www.gwsr.com

3rd Fireworks Championship. Eastnor Castle nr Ledbury www.eastnorfireworks.co.uk

3-4th
British & Midland Championship. Prescott Hillclimb, Gotherington 01242 673136 www.prescott-hillclimb.
com

4th Sudeley Castle- Tudor Twist- Katherine Parr. 01242 602308 www.sudeleycastle.co.uk

6th
6.00pm-
8.00pm

Croome Park- Vandal vs Visionary Talk  www.nationaltrust.org.uk/croome

10th 
9.00am-
1.30pm

Farmers and Craft Market. Abbey Lawns Car Park, Gander Lane, Tewkesbruy

10th
10.00am-
4.00pm

Basket Making Willow Workshop. Tewkesbury Heritage Centre. www.tewkesburyheritage.co.uk

11th GWR Car club rally day at Toddington www.gwsr.com

17th 
7.00pm-
9.30pm

GWR Mid-Autumn Murder Mystery Evening and The Cheltenham Fryer 01242 621405 www.gwsr.com

19th Sudeley Castle- Vintage Car Rally  01242 602308 www.sudeleycastle.co.uk

24-25th GWR Day Out With Thomas 01242 621405 www.gwsr.com

24-25th Autumn Show. Three Counties Showground, Nr Malvern  www.threecounties.co.uk

25th
10.00am-
5.00pm

Croome Park- Market www.nationaltrust.org.uk/

1-2nd American Autumn Classic. Prescott Hillclimb, Gotherington 01242 673136 www.prescott-hillclimb.com

SEPTEMBER 2016



Tewkesbury Heritage & Tourist Information Centre 
 Tel. 01684 855040

2nd 2.30pm
2 Hour Guided Walking Tour of Tewkesbury Battlefield. Meet at The Crescent, Tewkesbury. www.
tewkesbury.org.uk

7-8th TBC Tewkesbury Mop Fair 

7-16th Cheltenham Literature Festival  www.cheltenhamfestivals.com/literature

8th
9.00am-
1.30pm

Farmers and Craft Market. Abbey Lawns Car Park, Gander Lane, Tewkesbruy

8-9th GWR Autumn Diesel Weekend  01242 621405 www.gwsr.com

8-9th
Sudeley Castle-Wool Weekend- a celebration of Wool through the ages to coincide with HRH Prince 
Charles' Nationwide Wool Week 01242 602308 www.sudeleycastle.co.uk

20-30th
10.00am-
4.00pm

Croome Park-Hallowe'en Trail www.national.org.uk/croome

22nd 
9.00am-
5.00pm

Food & Arts Street Market, High Street Tewkesbury www.visittewkesbury.info

24-30th
Sudeley Castle- Halloweek! A week of ghostly goings-on at Sudeley to celebrate Halloween, culminating in 
a Spooky Spectacular on Sunday 30th  01242 602308 www.sudeleycastle.co.uk

28-30th
11.00am-
3.00pm

Croome Park- Hallowe'en Activity Days & facepainting  www.nationaltrust.org.uk

29th GWR Halloween 'Steam and Scream' Special. Normal ticket prices apply. 01242 621405 www.gwsr.com

6th 2.30pm 2 hour guided walking tour of Tewkesbury Battlefield. The Crescent, Tewkesbury. www.tewkesbury.org.uk

OCTOBER 2016



Tewkesbury Heritage & Tourist Information Centre 
 Tel. 01684 855040

12th Farmers and Craft Market. Abbey Lawns Car Park, Gander Lane, Tewkesbruy

20th Tewkesbury Festival of Lights www.visittewkesbury.info

3rd
10.00am-
1.00pm

Christmas Willow Workshop. Tewkesbury Heritage Centre. www.tewkesburyheritage.co.uk

NOVEMBER 2016



Tewkesbury Heritage & Tourist Information Centre 
 Tel. 01684 855040

3rd 7.30pm
Tewkesbury Choral Society concert. Rossini Petite Messe Solennelle. The Crescent, Tewkesbury www.
tewkesburychoral.org.uk

3rd, 4th, 
10th, 11th, 
17th, 18th, 
20th, 21st, 
22nd, 23rd 
& 24th

GWR Santa Specials 01242 621405 www.gwsr.com

4th 2.30pm 2 hour guided walking tour of Tewkesbury Battlefield. The Crescent, Tewkesbury. www.tewkesbury.org.uk

10th Farmers and Craft Market. Abbey Lawns Car Park, Gander Lane, Tewkesbruy

16th
Sudeley Castle- Christmas Carols at the Castle- the fabulous Banqueting Hall Ruins will be lit up once 
again for our annual outdoor charitable carol concert  01242 602308 www.sudeleycastle.co.uk

29-30th GWR Mixed Traction Christmas Cracker  01242 621405 www.gwsr.com

1st 2.30pm 2 hour guided walking tour of Tewkesbury Battlefield. The Crescent, Tewkesbury. www.tewkesbury.org.uk

DECEMBER 2016



Tewkesbury Heritage & Tourist Information Centre 
 Tel. 01684 855040

5th 2.30pm 2 hour guided walking tour of Tewkesbury Battlefield. The Crescent, Tewkesbury. www.tewkesbury.org.uk

20th 7.30pm
Tewkesbury Choral Society concert. Holst the Hymn of Jesus and Walton Belshazzar's Feast. Tewkesbury 
Abbey www.tewkesburychoral.org.uk

14th 7.30pm
Tewkesbury Chorcal Society concert. Mozart Mass in C Minor & Charpentier Te Deum. Tewkesbury Abbey  
www.tewkesburychoral.org.uk

JANUARY 2017

APRIL 2017

NOVEMBER 2017


